
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to relocate the intersec-
tion of Old HWY 31(CR31) and US-31(SR-3) by extending Pinyon Drive northward to US-31.  
Information about this project is available to the public for review and comment.  Your 
comments may be provided by mail, email, voicemail, or online form as described below.  
Your comments on the proposed project must be submitted by Thursday, April 28, 2021. 

Project Description 

The purpose of this project is to address safety concerns caused by the sharp an-

gle of the existing intersection of  US-31 and Old Highway 31.  This will be done 

by extending Pinyon Drive northward to US-31 and removing the existing  inter-

section.  The project will include new roadway, drainage improvements, signing, 

and striping. 

FOR MORE  INFORMATION VISIT:  www.ALDOTinvolved.com     “OLD HWY 31 REALIGNMENT” 

In order to be included in the administrative record, comments must be received by Wednesday, April 28, 2021 

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email:  swinfo@dot.state.al.us  

Mail Comments to: 
Southwest Region 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

Attn: Jerome A Reddick 

1701 I-65 West Service Road, North 

Mobile, Alabama 36618 

FAX:  (251)-473-3624 

Comment Forms available in SW Region ALDOT 

office.  Due to COVID-19 precautions paper comment 

forms are available by appointment only.   Please call 

Jerome A. Reddick at (251) 470-8295 to schedule.  

ONLINE  PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Project : HSIP-0220(250)   

INTERSECTION REALIGNMENT  US-31/OLD HWY 31 (PINYON RD EXT) 

mailto:swinfo@dot.state.al.us



